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From the Head Teacher  

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am very happy to see everyone returning to school after half term fit and well. The children 
settled straight back into learning and are already working hard to achieve this terms targets. 
 
On Thursday we celebrated World Book Day. It was amazing—both staff and pupils had some 
fantastic costumes. Some pictures are  in the newsletter but more are on the school twitter 
feed . So take a look.! 
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 

 

@stanton_bridge 



1N: Rayhan 1F:  Rayan 

2H: Angel 2M: Marwa 

3W: Nicolae 3G:  Maja 

4B:  Sarah 4X: Asi 

5A: Fatima B 5B:  Salomi 

6S:  Saeed 6 H:  Mahir 

 
 

 
 

 
 

School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who gained School 
Star status for 

 
Children who put in Consistent Effort in 

Behaviour 
  

 Attendance Race 
 
 

The results for  Spring Term  week 7 
 
The winner is Year 3 Miss Walford’s class.   
Second place is Year 5 Miss Akthar’s  class 
Third place is Year 5 Miss Baja’s class in .  
 
It was such a close finish with Miss      
Walford’s class and Miss Akthar’s class 
tied for first place so we had to look at 
the number of lates to decide first and 
second place. Sorry Year 5 you had the 
most number of lates and lost out! 
 
 
Remember it is up to each of you to come 
to school every day to ensure your class 
scores the highest number of points possi-
ble to win the race. It is also important 
NOT TO BE LATE! 
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 World Book Day 
 
At Stanton Bridge we have had so much fun 
promoting  a love for reading by dressing 
up as our favourite characters for World 
Book Day.  We celebrated reading through 
activities and discussions in the classroom. 
 
Although this was fun, the more serious  
aspect is about getting children reading. So 
please take time at home to read with your 
children. It is true what they say, ‘Practice 
make Perfect.’ 



Diary Dates 
 
Please Note the  Teacher 
training days will now be on  
on Friday 25th March 2022 
and Monday 28th March 
2022 
 
Easter holiday begins       
Saturday 9th April 2022 and 
ends on  Sunday 24th April 
2022.  

If you require this       
newsletter in  

 
LARGE PRINT    

                                                                   
please send a note 
into school with 

your child. 

Remember you can contact us via the schools  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

                                                            Volume 9 issue 22  4th March 2022 

      STANTON BRIDGE NEWSLETTER 
 

@stanton_bridge 


